
 

 

Dear residents, 

As part of a campus-wide effort to increase security and reduce vandalism, University Housing will 
be upgrading the security camera systems in housing facilities through the end of the academic 
year. These cameras will act in conjunction with those on campus set up by UGAPD to work both as 
a deterrent to crime and as recovery tool. 

New cameras will be placed in areas of the building where people expect a lower level of privacy, 
such as: 

• Entries and exits 
• Main lobbies 
• Laundry rooms 
• Some study and meeting rooms 
• Stair landings 
• Elevator lobbies 

As we progress through the installation timeline, we will communicate with residents in each building 
via email about when they can expect work to take place. 

Student security is a top priority, and I hope this step will help keep our communities more secure so 
that residents can enjoy the peace of mind they should expect from living on campus. 

Linda Kasper 

Executive Director 

University Housing 

University of Georgia 
housing@uga.edu 
706-542-1421 


